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NEWSLETTER  Friday 13th September 2024 

Dear Parents & Carers, 
 

Oh No You Didn’t…Oh Yes We Did!! 
 

We are delighted to tell you that we have arranged a 
theatre visit to Bridlington Spa in December to see the 
pantomime Jack and the Beanstalk. This will be a really fun 
activity for our children and they will experience a live 
pantomime performance in this lovely venue.   
 

The school will heavily subsidise the visit but we will need 
contributions from families to make the trip viable. We 
will also need some volunteers to come with us so keep 
the 17th December free in your diary if you are interested 
in helping. 
 

Further details and requests for volunteers will be sent out 
once the final arrangements are confirmed.  
 

Have a lovely weekend, Katie Tracey, Headteacher 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dates for Your Diary… 
18.9.24  Residential Wilderness Camp  
19.9.24   Residential Wilderness Camp  
24.9.24   Bikeability Y5 & Y6 
25.9.24   Bikeability Y5 & Y6 
26.9.24  5pm Phonics Meeting for Acorn Parents 
27.9.24  Harvest Service 
30.9.24  Bikeability Y5 & Y6 
1.10.24  Bikeability Y5 & Y6 
9.10.24 Mental Health Team Afternoon Tea for 

Parents & Carers 
25.10.24 School Closes Half Term 
4.11.24 School Opens Autumn 2 
6.11.24 School Photographs 
13.11.24 Flu Vaccinations 
WC 25.11 Y3 Swimming (+ some Y4 / Y5) 
17.12.24 Pantomime Trip 
19.12.24 School Closes Christmas 
6.1.25 School Opens Spring 1 
14.2.25 School Closes Half Term 
24.2.25 School Opens Spring 2 
4.4.25 School Closes Easter 
22.4.25 School Opens Summer 1 
23.5.25 School Closes Half Term 
2.6.25 School Closed – Training Day 
3.6.25 School Opens Summer 2 
21.7.25 2.00pm Y6 Leavers Assembly 
21.7.25 School Closes End of Year 

More dates to follow…watch this space… 

Autumn Term Headers 

I am delighted to tell you that we have four new 

Headers for the Autumn Term. 

Headers nominate themselves and are voted for by 

all the adults in the school.  The role of Header is 

very important as they are ambassadors for our 

school, speak in assemblies, meet and greet 

visitors and take on lots of responsibilities around 

the school. 

Our Autum Term Headers are… 
 

Bobby 
Eibhlin 
Memet 

Pola 
 

Many congratulations to them! 

Harvest Collection 

This year we are supporting St Catherine’s Church’s 
Harvest collection for the food banks. 
 
We would love it if you can help us by sending in 
donations of tinned and packet foods – rice, pasta, 
soups, cereals etc. Please check food is in date before 
you send it in to us. 
 
We will be taking our donations to the Church for our 
Harvest Service on Friday 27th. 
 
Please send all donations to school by 9.00am on 
Friday 27th September.  Thank you! 
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